
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Acorn Park School 

             Newsletter 

 
                                                              Friday March 21st 2025 

Acorn Park - Weekly Roundup 

Good afternoon everyone, 
What a lovely week we’ve had with lots of sunshine, just in time for some rain this weekend. 

It was great to see those in purple on Tuesday for CE awareness day. 
I had the opportunity to spend some time with our youngest students today, Potter class, and it 

was so much fun! I joined them for some time outside, they were all engaging in different 
activities and were having the best time in the sunshine. 

We are busy planning our last day of term and booking in various activities for the day. Please do 
complete the form here - Easter & Ofsted Celebration to let us know if you’re coming along. 

 
Year 9 are studying Harry Potter and the Cursed Child in English. This week they tried their hand 
at potion making and created all sorts of new potions which they gave Latin names and wrote 

full recipes for. 
Year 11 made millionaires shortbread and apple crumble pie in their session in the Life Skills 

house with Charlie this week. Their baking will be for sale in the cafe on Friday. 
 

We have some events coming up (please see our events page for details): 
25th March – Parent/ Carer community group - Norwich 

25th March – 6th Form open evening (please register your interest in the event details if you are 
planning on coming along). 

28th March - Parent/ Carer community group – Lowestoft 
4th April – Easter and Ofsted celebration (event put on today). We have reached out to taxi 

companies about an earlier finish, so please complete the form in the event details to help us 
identify where taxis are still needed. 

 
One of our students, Sapphire, is putting on a bingo night as part of her Brownie group. I’ve 

attached the flyer in case anyone fancies joining them. 
 
 

School Office 01953 888656 

 

Web: https://www.acornpark.org.uk/ 
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Student Stars 
Care: 

Eddie J, Luke B, Beau R - have all been nominated for being caring, considerate and supportive 
friends this week. 

Jacoby T - For an amazing week where he has endlessly tried to cheer his friends up and make 
everybody laugh 

 
Strive: 

Riley B - for actively participating and engaging in his lessons to the best of his ability. 
Ross F - for working extremely hard during trampolining sessions and he is now able to stand 

with the support of just 1 person and can independently and safely leave the trampoline. 
 

Grow: 
Pearl S - has had a great week, she has transitioned around the whole school brilliantly. 

Ashley B - for working extremely hard to understand others and using new strategies to help 
him stay in the green zone! 

Leo N - has been coping really well when things got tough, he has made a huge effort to 
attempt all of his lessons and has used his coping strategies when needed. 

Tristrum C – for accessing Animal care for the first time! 
 

Thrive: 
Zac M - for engaging in Art for the whole activity and creating a spring landscape. 

 
Have a lovely weekend, 

Adam 


